
 

FETHI INDUCTS NEW INTAKES There was a question and answer session, handled by the 

Chief Medical Director Prof Ebenezer Adekunle Ajayi. 

Giving the closing remarks, the Head of Administration, 

Mrs. Adelegan Foluso, enjoined the new employees to 

ensure respect among themselves and other members of 

staff, and also be wholly part of the system regardless of 

their ethnicity or tribe and as well wished them a beautiful 

stay in their years of service in FETHI. Part of the Orientation 

was a facility tour of the hospital premises coordinated by 

Officers of the Information& Corporate Affairs Department 

(FETHI).  

 
PHOTO CAPTION:  A cross section of the 2024 Orientation Program 

 
PHOTO CAPTION:  The CMD, CMAC and HOA, (FETHI) in group picture with 
the New Intakes   

The Management of Federal Teaching Hospital, Ido-Ekiti 

in collaboration with the Training and Staff Development 

Unit (FETHI), organized a comprehensive and 

transformative Orientation and Induction Program for 

new employees. The two-week intensive and 

enlightening program which commenced on Monday 8th, 

2024 was segmented into two categories: general and 

departmental. These activities were aimed at providing 

holistic introduction to the inner workings, organizational 

ethics and overarching goals of FETHI thereby fostering a 

strong foundation for the newly recruited employees to 

thrive and contribute meaningfully to the growth and 

success of the Institution. In his enlightening address, he 

emphasized the critical importance of adhering to 

professional rules and standards and imbibing the 

Misson, Vision and Core Values of the Institution. He 

thereafter admonished them to be willing to consider 

new ideas, hence making significant impact in the lives of 

countless patients, their families and the community at 

large as they embark on a promising career in FETHI.  

Papers were presented on various fields by seasoned 

professionals. 
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LIONS CLUB CELEBRATES NEW 

YEAR'S FIRST BABY AT FEDERAL 

TEACHING HOSPITAL, IDO-EKITI 

 

The Lions Club, Region B, District 404B2, Nigeria, 

on January 1st, 2024 paid a visit to Federal 
Teaching Hospital, Ido Ekiti, Ado Annex to honor 
the first baby of the year. The first baby, a girl born 
at 4:50am with 3.3kg weight and her mother, Mrs. 
Mariam Adelabu were celebrated with gifts and 
cash reward of fifty thousand Naira (50,000). 
 

 

 
 
The Marketing and Communication Officer of the club, 
Lion (Hon.) Kehinde Odebunmi who shared his joy in 
welcoming the first baby of the year, expressed 
profound congratulations to the new baby's parents. 
He remarked on the significance of the gifts as symbol 
of a new journey and good luck to the family 
 

FETHI HOLDS PRAYER MEETING TO KICKSTART 2024 

The Chaplain of The Federal Teaching Hospital, Ido-

Ekiti, Dr. Akinwale Akinbade has called on members of 
staff of the hospital to be on God’s side in order to 
enjoy His protection, grace, mercy and blessings in the 
year 2024. He made this call while giving an 
exhortation on Tuesday 2nd, January, 2024 at the first 
edition of the Hospital Prayer Meeting held at the 
Hospital Chapel. Speaking on the theme “PILLAR OF 
DEFENCE” (Exodus 14:19-20), he reassured 
participants that God is their defense.  

 

PHOTO CAPTION:  Dr. Akinbade during his sermon at the prayer meeting 

Furthermore, he counseled them not to shift to 

the camp of the enemy as a result of pressure of 

life. Finally, he urged them to abide in God and be 

obedient to him.  

The congregants offered prayers of thanksgiving 

and the zeal to put God first in their day to day 

activities. 

The Chief Medical Director, Prof. Adekunle Ajayi 

in his address, reminded staff that God’s name is 

a strong tower, while urging them to put on God’s 

righteousness and run into it in order to be safe 

in 2024. He charged them not to underestimate 

the efficacy of God in their lives, for he has the 

capacity for unlimited possibilities. Finally, he 

wished all staff a happy and prosperous new year. 

Some Top Management members attended the 

program with a large number of staff. 
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The Physician in Charge of the Annex, a Consultant 
Obstetrician, Dr. Olabisi Adeyemo who received and 
welcomed the club members on behalf of the 
Hospital's Chief Medical Director Prof. Adekunle Ajayi, 
commended the club's enduring support and affirmed 
the hospital's commitment to excellence and growth. 
Addressing the visitors, the mother of the baby, Mrs. 

Miriam Adelabu, expressed her profound gratitude to 

the club members for their generous act and wished 

them success in all their endeavors. 

Meanwhile, the Management of the Hospital had 

earlier welcomed the newborn baby and presented 

gift items to the family.  Dr. Olabisi Adeyemo, who 

presented the gifts and Certificate of Recognition to 

the baby urged the mother to take adequate care of 

her and ensure that she is immunized as and when 

due, practice exclusive breastfeeding and provide her 

with adequate nutritious and healthy weaning food 

for brain development. 

 

  

He further added that expectant mothers 

should always take antenatal and postnatal 

care seriously, maintain basic hygiene at home, 

space the births of their children and know 

thier HIV/AIDS status.  

Other members of staff in attendance were:  
Dr. Olusesan Afolabi, a Consultant in O&G 
Department, Mrs Àjàyí I. F. & Mrs. O. H. 
Temilola of the Nursing Department. Others 
include HOD, Medical Social Services, Mrs 
Oguntuase Camilla, Mrs. Titilayo Agboola & 
Mrs. Bimbola Adefemi of the Information and 
Corporate Affairs Department. 
 


